
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families,  

We have had a really positive week in school and I have loved 

spending time in classrooms with the children. I hope everyone really 

enjoyed the opportunity to learn along with their children today. If you 

couldn’t make it, please do not worry! We have planned lots of events 

like this for the year and we are always so happy to open our doors to 

you all. Thank you so much to everyone who joined me for a cup of 

tea and a chat today. I am here to listen and will always welcome new 

ideas! Have a super weekend everyone! 

Best wishes, Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

An Eye On Dates For Your Diaries 

 

21st September: Individual photos in 

school-Button up your collars and 

reach for the hair gel! 

Fridays: Y5MH Swimming continues. 

Please bring along your packed lunch 

and swimwear. 

 

Y5MH have made a brilliant start to 

swimming lessons this week and were 

a credit to Emmanuel! 

 

An Eye On Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB   96.7% 

Y3AM 96.7% 

Y4HH 92.6% 

Y5MH 94.8% 

Y5/6RC 97.9% 

Y6LH/MD 97.9% 
Our overall attendance for this week was 

96.01% 

Well done to our two year 6 classes for 

attendance of 97.9%! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge congratulations to this week’s Gold Award winners. We are very proud of 

you all!  

Our ‘Step up September’ focus this week has been presenting our work as 

beautifully as we can and being the best we can be. The following children have 

really shone and been noticed by everyone in school. Well done! It was lovely to 

make ‘congratulations calls’ to the families of the following families. 

3NB Juve Woods for awesome Year 3 writing! 

3NB Ana Cardwell for superb Year 3 writing! 

3AM Leia Shelton for beautiful Year 3 writing! 

3AM Olivia Hudson for incredible Year 3 writing! 

4HH Sergio Sanderson for wonderful Year 4 writing! 

4HH Grace Jablonski for amazing Year 4 writing! 

5MH Izabelle King for awesome Year 5 writing! 

5MH Abe Fields for superb Year 5 writing! 

5/6RC Krychelle for incredible Year 6 writing! 

5/6RC Sophie Bennett for outstanding Year 6 writing! 

6LHMD Brea Lomas for beautiful Year 6 Writing 

6LHMD Dexter Deakin for wonderful Year 6 writing! 

Our star readers for this week were Koben Roberts, Edie Glaves, Fran 

Daughtry, Thea Leeming, Ruby Leach and Mia Stevens! You have all 

really impressed your teachers this week. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Be Respectful, Be Courageous, Be Safe 

"The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ and the love of God and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be 

with you all." (Philippians 3:10) 

 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Higson and I would like to shine a 

spotlight on the importance of learning 

times tables. We know that times tables 

are so important in everyday situations 

such as shopping, cooking and sharing 

things out fairly in school! In addition to 

this, having these facts memorised makes 

other areas of maths so much easier.  

We are working hard with children using a 

range of strategies such as songs, chants 

and games and would really appreciate 

your support with this. Please ask your 

child’s class teacher for more details of 

what they have been doing in class and 

how you can support. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our lovely 

Lilly White who has found out 

she is having a baby sister! 

Everyone at Emmanuel is 

delighted to hear this and we 

know you will make a 

wonderful big sister! 

 


